From the Chair

This month's section meeting looks at “Quality Tools in Baseball – the Winston-Salem Dash”. Dash president Geoff Lassiter will be with us do discuss how quality comes into play with a sports organization. This meeting should offer a unique view of how quality concerns are addressed in the Dash organization. Mr. Lassiter has reviewed subjects which the section supplied and will address those and other topics. 
This meeting dovetails into the May, 2012 meeting which will be an outing to a Dash game. This month we will look at the quality concerns for the team, and at the May meeting we will hopefully see the results! We have reserved 100 places for the May 15, 2012 Dash game for the Nightly Suite which includes a baseball fare buffet thru the 7th inning. (The section, however, can’t provide beer.) The section will contribute to the dinner cost, as we do for the meals at all section meetings, so the meeting cost will still be $10.00 per person. Not bad for dinner and a baseball game! Plan now to attend. We will have to limit attendance to 100 people and will open a separate reservation on the website.
This month Charles Volk will continue the with the tutorial prior to the section meeting, beginning at 5:30 pm. Mr. Lassiter will speak at 6:00pm due to prior obligations, so we will need to move straight from the tutorial to the program. Dinner and the business meeting will follow. 

I’ve been pushing for more member-leaders to volunteer for the section, and the need just increased. Our Vice-chair, and Chair for next year, Bob Hilding, has accepted a job at Ford and returned to Ohio. We wish Bob well. We also need the membership to step up and help by joining the board for next year.   For those of you thinking about volunteering as a member-leader, we also need a member-leader to attend the member-leader conference in May in Anaheim, CA. We hope that the member-leader will also choose to stay for the World Conference on Quality and Improvement. The section can’t pay for the World Quality Conference, but will pay travel, hotel and food for the Member-Leader conference – so you’ll already be there! There is also a discount for the World Quality Conference fees.
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Log onto http://asq.org/index.aspx to read the annual salary survey and to read Quality Progress on line. 

Don’t forget to sign up for the section meeting on Tuesday, December 13, 2011. Reservations need to be made by 6:00pm Monday night, if possible. 
See you Tuesday night!
George


Geoff Lassiter is about to begin his third season as President of the Winston-Salem Dash. He oversees all aspects of the organization and plays an integral role in forging close ties between the team and the Piedmont Triad community. Prior to joining the Dash, Geoff spent eight years in a variety of roles with the Wake Forest University Athletic Department, most recently as the Assistant Athletic Director for Marketing and Special Projects. In this role, he was responsible for creating and implementing ticket sales and marketing plans for men’s basketball and football, and oversaw the band and cheer squad as well as all game day environment activities for all sports.
Geoff is a native of Elkin, North Carolina and graduated from Greensboro College where he was a four-year letter winner for the men’s basketball team, serving as the captain during his junior and senior seasons.

